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Part of the 

kind | safe | respectful | learning 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to inform that class photographs will take place on Wednesday 27 April, 
during the school day. Our school photographers are Next Gen School Photography, their 
company privacy notice is here: https://www.nextgenphotos.co.uk/privacy, where it details 
how they will use information that will be shared with them. If you require any further 
information or would like to speak to us about this, please do contact the school office.  
 
Permission to participate in the photo session will be taken from the general permissions 
received for your child/children if no permission has been given/provided your child will not 
be included. 
 
All children will be required to wear their school jumper, therefore please ensure your child 
brings their jumper with them on the day to avoid any disappointment. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Principal 
Summerhill Academy 
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